
Jill Thompson <jill@cowichanwatershedboard.ca>

Quw'utsun Stseelthun Friendship Project Celebration Invitation

Strengthening Youth <strengtheningyouth@cwav.org> 9 January 2025 at 13:52
To: "info@cowichanwatershedboard.ca" <info@cowichanwatershedboard.ca>

To the Cowichan Watershed Board,

You are invited to The Quw'utsun Stseelthun (Salmon) Friendship Project celebra�on.  Come and meet the ar�sts, Knowledge Keepers and Quw'utsun Salmon
"Salmy"!  We are most grateful to the many, many hearts and hands in community who have worked together to bring the giant puppet, Quw'utsun Salmon to
life.  

We hope to see you there!

Warmly,

Robin and Tin Yan

Tin Yan  TSANG (she/her) and Robin GALE (she/her)
Healthy Rela�onships Program (Tue-Thu)
Cowichan Women Against Violence Society
250-732-5729 

We give our respects to the Quw'utsun, Malahat, Ts'uubaa-asatx, Halalt, Penelakut, Stz'uminus, & Lyackson Peoples who have cared for their uncededed
territories for thousands of years, on which we work and grateful to be.  We are commi�ed to listen, learn and work together towards repara�ons and
decolonisa�on.
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